Taneeka Hansen

From: Amy Barker <alb5869@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 8:40 AM
To: Rep. Paul Seaton

Subject: HB234

ALL Alaskans should have access to mental health services!!! Insurance companies doing business in Alaska need to
cover telehealth!!!

Thank you for your advocacy on this matter!

Amy L. Smith, LCSW LLC
Anchorage, Alaska

Sent from my iPhone



Taneeka Hansen

From: Rep. Paul Seaton

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 1:21 PM
To: Taneeka Hansen

Subject: FW: HB234

Categories: committee

Taneeka Hansen

Legislative Aide

Representative Paul Seaton

Committee Aide, Health and Social Services
(907) 465-3923

From: Chantal Cohen [mailto:chantal.therapy@icloud.com]
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2016 1:09 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton <Rep.Paul.Seaton@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB234

Representative Seaton

| am a licensed MFT in Alaska. | also am an approved supervisor for LMFT and LPC therapists. They are in the bush and
the only to get their supervision is by using video conferencing. There also Alaskan children and adults who need
services but are unable to receive them because their Heath provider will not pay for tele mental health. Please help our
future clinicians and Alaskans. Thanks

Chantal Cohen, LMFT
Sent from my iPhone



